Debra Thomeson

]
From: Tim Chittenden <trchittenden@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2020 5:48 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Draft mandates for Monday April 20, 2020 meeting.

Mr. Mayor and Assembly members, | have read the 3 draft mandates.
I am in favor of the Face Covering draft mandate as written.

The Harbor Facility draft mandate seems a reasonable request/requirement to make of the cruise

industry. My only comment is that the minimum 24 hour submission/request to the Borough Public Health
Officer seems a short time frame. The Health Officer probably has a lot on his plate. Consider requiring the
notification to the Health officer to be more than "at least 24 hours". Surely a cruise boat will know some days
ahead of a planned stop in Petersburg.

The Travel Plans draft mandate seems reasonable and common sense. My comment would be that any
correspondence related to the Travel Plan between the Plan submitter and the State should also be copied to
the Borough. The Borough will want to know the States response/comment to Plans and any reply from the
submitter. One additional thought- The Borough is in a better position to know what business, industries and
other entities in Petersburg are covered by State Mandates 10 and 12. Is there a thought to follow up with the
State if the Borough does not receive a Travel Plan? Meaning maybe the State did not get one.

Thank You,
Tim Chittenden




